
Copy: Recommendations of the Seating Committee

The seating committee of Congregation Shaarey Tphiloh met on 
April 2, 1972 and are presenting the following recommendations to 
the board for their consideration. These suggestions are supple­
mental to the original plans that was passed by the board of directors 
on July, 1963 when the original sale of the plush seats were presented 
to our congregation.

1. When a member has a plush seat for himself and his wife and 
his wife dies, and he remarries, he may retain the privilege of a 
plush seat for his new wife.

2. If any member who has paid for a plush seat or seats has 
resigned or has left the community and is later reinstated to 
membership, he shall again be entitled to a plush seat or seats 
without further payment.

3. Whenever possible to do so, the seating committee is 
authorized to use its judgment in assigning individual seats to 
those who have used these seats in the previous years.

After lengthy discussion concerning the question of trans­
ferring or assigning the use of plush seats, and considering a 
possible solution to the problem which might be worked out within 
the next year or two, the committee recommends that this coming year, 
we shall continue with the policy for which there is already prece­
dent to allow members in good standing who have paid for a plush seat, 
to assign such seat for use during the holidays to another member 
or out of town guest for whom the admission fee has been paid.

All the above four recommendations are in effect provided that 
there are seats available in the upholstered section.

Report submitted by Ben Romanow, Chairman
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